ST. MARY’S PRIMARY SCHOOL, ISLEWORTH

Dear 1P Parents, 30th September 2016

Unfortunately, 1P were unable to take part in the trip to the Tower of London today due to
the coach company only sending a 30 seater coach which could not accommodate all the
children and adults. We are taking this up with the coach company and we will make it clear

to them how disappointed the children are.

We have therefore rearranged the visit for 1P which will now take place on Monday 17th
October. There will of course be no additional charge to you.

Again, the children will need to be at school for 8.20am to board the coach and leave by
8.30am and will need to bring with them a packed lunch in a disposable bag, no fizzy drinks

or glass bottles.

Yours sincerely,

Mr F. Marsh
Headteacher



